

NAZ YTH UPDATES

Monthly Newsletter



WHAT'S NEW IN MARCH

New High School Series: Now& Then

Easter is just around the corner and we can't wait to talk about the joy and grace that it holds for us! But we also know forgiveness can be an easier thing to talk about than own in our life. So, this month through the seires *Now & Then*, we will talk about just that and what it looked lke in the Gospels (Then) and how we can live in that in our own lives (now). We hope you'll join us this month and in these conversations!

New Middle School Series: Working It Out



Middle School will be starting a new series titled "Working It Out." The series is anchored in Philippians 2:12 and will help students understand what it means for Christians to work out their salvation, while emphasizing that we work from our salvation and not for our salvation.

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA TO STAY UP TO DATE ON EVENTS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS.

PRE <u>INSTAGRAM</u>
MID <u>INSTAGRAM</u>
HIGH <u>INSTAGRAM</u>

FACEBOOK

YOUTUBE



MARCH 2024

Student Leadership Applications

We are so excited to open applications for our 2024-2025 Naz YTH Student Leadership team! If your student is interested, please have them grab a form in front of the youth office or print out the attached form! Deadline to turn in an application is Friday, March 15.





Bunny Breakfast

March 23 at 8:30AM & 10AM our Bunny Breakfast is coming back! Sign your family up HERE! This is fun for the WHOLE family! Reserve your spot soon as spaces will fill up quickly. Check out thenaz.church/bunnybreakfast to volunteer and donate.

Fund Scholarships to Grove City Christian School Students at Zero Cost to You!

Thanks to Ohio's new state tax credit, taxpayers now have a cost-free way to make a significant contribution to the students at Grove City Christian School (GCCS)! Please note that the deadline for this year's contributions is April 15, 2024. For more information and to make your donation, click HERE.



Join us Wednesdays at 7PM for MDWK services and Sundays at 9AM and 11AM!

Feel free to contact our NextGen Admin, Abigail, at astout@thenaz.church if you have any questions at all!

MESSAGE FROM PASTOR BAILEY & PASTOR CALEB

Easter is right around the corner and we can't wait to celebrate with you all!

We can't wait for all the things that are happening this year, and even more so that we get to spend them with you! We hope that you will join us in praying for the upcoming year and all the ways that God would move in and through us, as Naz YTH, together!

Our whole team, here at Naz YTH, is grateful and honored to serve you, and look forward to seeing your student(s) as we move into the next year together! Make sure to check out our social media to stay up to date with what's going on at Naz YTH!